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I treasure kayaking on the beautiful Oregon rivers & lakes.  I also enjoy hiking and 

camping regularly.  Factory farms pollute the waterways and they stink!  We should 

not bring more of these monstrosities into existence, let alone into Oregon state.  The 

climate change is destroying ecospheres and impacting wildlife  already.  This 

destruction should not be inhanced further with factory farming.  We should be 

encouraging more meatless diets to lower carbon emissions now.  The future already 

appears to threaten extinctions, let’s not do anything at all that might hasten this 

ending.  Fighting for wildlife protection, for future generations, and for the quality of 

our air, water and land, Sally J Stevens 


